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Subject: zoning

From: John Ellison 
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 1:57 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: zoning 

Hi   
John Ellison here, 331 East Kingsley st.  Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104.  I am opposed to the 
comprehensive plan and the proposed zoning changes.   Please revisit this plan.  John Ellison 
Attorney at law 


